
SEPTEMBER 2023 CHAPTER NEWSLETTER

We’re excited to announce our 2023-24 First Year
Representatives, Parker Adams (left) and Zainab Ziauddin
(right), who joined the KCOM-MAOPS Executive Board this past
week. Parker is from Independence, MO and is interested in
preserving physician-led hospital systems via preventing the
monopolization of healthcare. Zainab is from St. Louis, MO and
is interested in serving marginalized underserved communities. 

MAOPS
@KCOM

This academic year, KCOM’s chapter of MAOPS added a Legislative Advocacy Chair
position with the goal of keeping our chapter up to date on  any coming legislation that
aligns with our priorities. Please join us in welcoming Chairman and OMS-II Vinny Cook.

Over the summer, our KCOM MAOPS Executive Board traveled
across the state. President Caleb Liles (top row, second left)
and Secretary Sammy DeLuca (bottom row, first left) attended
the Missouri Osteopathic Annual Convention in Branson, MO in
June. Also in June, Vice President Annelise Swords (pictured in
the top headline photo) and Sammy attended the Rural
Immersion Program in Monett, MO. Sammy also attended the
American Osteopathic Association House of Delegates in July
with Legislative Advocacy Chair, Vinny Cook and SGA President
Joey Marcuccilli.  
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